From: Jeremy Dunn <jdunn@chipublib.org>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 6:40 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Official City Travel Disclosure for January 2016 

 

Hi Steve,
This is disclosure of my previously approved travel to Boston, MA on Jan. 7 to 9 to present at the Young Adult Library Services Association conference held at the Boston Convention Center on Jan. 8. All travel expenses were paid by YALSA and by grant funds from the MacArthur Foundation though the Chicago Public Library Foundation. 

Thank you, 

Jeremy

Jeremy Dunn
Director, Teen Services
Chicago Public Library
